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SANITIZING SODIUM

HYPOCHLORITE

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:

Sodium Hypochlorite 5.4% when packaged
Available Chlorine Content........ 5.2%

REGISTRATION NO. 22143

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

CORROSIVE

4 litres

LIDO PRODUCTS
24 Sanford Avenue N.
Hamilton, Ontario 

LAL 5Y9

Use for industrial and institutional sanitation, hand-dipping and
mould control.  Pre-clean surfaces prior to treatment.  Use
Concentration: 20 ml for each 10 litres of water (=100 ppm
available chlorine).  Surfaces subject to direct food contact
must be thoroughly rinsed with potable water.

PRECAUTION: Avoid contact with eyes, and skin.  Do not mix with
toilet bowl cleaner, rust remover, household ammonia or acids.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: If swallowed, give a glass of milk.  If
splashed in eyes or on skin, flush thoroughly with water.  Call
physician and/or poison control centre immediately.

STORAGE: Keep out of sunlight and store in a cool place.  Do not
store in trunk of car for extended period.  Do not store in food
processing or food storage areas.



NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.  AVOID CONTAMINATION OF FOOD.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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